
Safeguarding Adults Week 2025
RSAB Multi-Agency Briefing Introduction to 
Safeguarding Adults

As part of national Safeguarding Adults Week 2025, the Redbridge Safeguarding Adults 
Board is offering this free muti-agency briefing which provides an introduction to
safeguarding adults at risk and includes:

• What is meant by the term ‘safeguarding adults’ and who do we safeguard?

• What are the different types of abuse and neglect?

• What action should be taken if abuse of an adult at risk is suspected?

There will be time for questions and answers plus signposting to further information.

Date/Time:  17 November 2025, 10:00 – 11:30

Facilitator: Beverley Meek, Strategic Lead – Safeguarding and Professional Practice 
(Adults), LBR

Target Audience:  this briefing is free and available to all and volunteers working in 
agencies in any sector (public, private, community and voluntary) in Redbridge, who 
may come into contact with adults at risk.  We particularly welcome participants from 
smaller community groups, faith organisations etc.   It also includes those in support 
roles and also those working predominantly with children and young people. 

Booking: To book a place on the briefing, please e-mail RSAB@redbridge.gov.uk
including your name, job title, agency, and telephone number.  An MS Teams invitation 
will then be sent to you. If you have any queries, please contact the Redbridge 
Safeguarding Adult Board Manager via 020 8708 5282 or 07775399017.
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